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	Town of Smoky Lake Fire Ban and
Off-Highway Vehicle (OHV) Ban

Date: May 30, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. 
Contact: Juanita Cozicar, Town of Smoky Lake Fire Chief 

Due to extreme fire hazard conditions, the Town of Smoky Lake has issued a Fire Ban and OHV Ban effective 10:00 a.m., May 30, 2025. 

The Fire Ban means there are no outdoor fires permitted, including, but not limited to, open fires, campfires, brush piles, and burning barrels. The discharge of fireworks is also prohibited during this ban. 

Gas-fueled barbeques with lids and liquid-fueled camping stoves and fire pits (Camp Fire in a Can) will be allowed. This fire ban will stay in effect until fire hazard conditions improve significantly.

Use of Off-Highway Vehicles (OHVs, ATVs, UTVs, Dirt Bikes, etc.) is prohibited on public or municipal lands.

The Town of Smoky Lake urges everyone to use extreme caution when working or driving in grassy areas, be mindful of hot exhaust, and keep vehicles clean and free of debris as smoldering debris can fall off and start fires.

For further information, please contact the Town of Smoky Lake at 780-656-3674. 
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